Goodbye

Hello everyone, following our recent meeting and AGM | can tell you our Parent Council have a
new committee and two Co-chairs ready to take the reins. They are Elidh Brown and Liz Egan -
thank you both for stepping up. Lauren and Lonach, the head students, were representing our
younger community and Mr Ed Picksley led the update from the school. We were pleased also
to have some new parents join us and hope more of you will get in touch or join future meetings.
Your ideas or support will always be appreciated. Please see the school website for our
minutes.

Having raised funds from local businesses to advertise on our bags and brochures and with a
winning design from Rhiannon Horton we now have our gorgeous bundles hot off the press and
almost ready for distribution. At £5 each, they are practical and make perfect Christmas
presents for friends and family near and far. There will be more info to follow very soon on how
to get your orders in.

For now though, thank you to all parents who have been part of our committee this year and to
Edie who has ‘shared the chair’ with me.

| wish the new committee every success,

Nikki Bond



